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UPCOMING

GMS Booster Club Meeting
FEBRUARY 19, 7PM, ROOM C-4
PIZZA PROVIDED!
 

Career Day and Mock Interviews will  be taking place on

February 20, 2020. The Juniors in GMS will  all  be required to

participate in the Mock Interviews where they will  be

interviewed by professionals in different career fields. The

Career Day event will  take place in the Media Center during

5th period. There will  be four guests to share their

professional experiences and insights.  Students interested

to attend should see Mr. Latimer in C-4 or Ms. Bondy in C-6.

Career Day & Mock Interviews

International Youth Media Day this year will  be taking place

in early March.  This will  be the Global Media Studies

Magnet's second year hosting the International Youth Media

Day, and will  now replace our Cultural Festival.  The goal for

this year is to make it bigger and better.   GMS Staff,

students, parents,  and alumni are excited to put on this

event for the community and hope everyone will  join us.

Next month we will  provide more informational about the

event such as activities,  food, and more.  Stay tuned!

International Youth Media Day

*** For anyone who would like to join the GMS Remind
Text @gmsmagnet to 81010 

International Youth Media Day
SATURDAY, MARCH 7, 2-6PM,
ON CLEVELAND'S CAMPUS

Career Day / Mock Interviews
FEBRUARY 20, 2020

No School - President's Day
FEBRUARY 17, 2020

Professional Development
Days 1:40 Dismissal
FEBRUARY 18 / MARCH 3

Open House
MARCH 12, 2020



Our Most Recent Guests
This past January our program was fortunate enough to have three very talented and

amazing groups visit and speak with our students. 
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Mr. Nichan Kulukian came to
speak to our 10th grade GMS class
on January 28th.  He is an expert
on the Armenian Genocide which
occurred during WWI.  Kulukian
brought bread for the class
because when you share bread, it
means you're family. 

On January  31st, actress, writer, and
director Cherrelle E' Lan came to
Mr.Gleason's Video Production class
along with cast members from her
most recent film. Cherelle and cast
members gave valuable advice to the
young filmmakers after a screening
of her film. 

A delegation of filmmakers from
India came to check out the GMS
Magnet and see how we incorporate
media into the classroom.  After the
engaging discussion, the group
joined our GMS teachers and TIME
club students at their fundraiser. 


